Beth L Tashnick

Subject: FW: Thank you for the appreciation note Chuck

From: Charles Whittall

Sent: Monday, August 16, 2021 4:36 PM
To: Salim Huerta

Subject:

Salim,

| would like to personally thank you for all your help getting us a TCO for Zen. Me and my entire team along with our
tenants staying in hotel rooms appreciate it. We love being part of the Troy community and people like you make it even
better. Thanks Again!!

Chuck

Chuck (Charles) Whittall
Unicorp Companies

7940 Via Dellagio Way, Ste 200
Orlando, FL 32819



